Craver, Patti .
From: Julie Crocker [julie.crocker@noaa.gov] | }

Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2012 1:16 PM ! {\O(“\ A

To: Balsam, Briana

Ce: Logan, Dennis

Subject: Re: Pilgrim

Ok. We have no email or Internet (I am sending this from my cell) due to a fire at our HQ-- so far we have
phones if that changes I'll let you know

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 22, 2012, at 11:42 AM, "Balsam, Briana" <Briana.Balsam@nrc.gov> wrote: ’f W //
| ERIE AN

> Julie,

> .

> 3-4pm today would be great. | have set up a conference call number to accommodate multiple lines. You can
call in at (888) 323-9874 with passcodlt looks like me, Dennis, and our two main attorneys on this
project, Max Smith and Susan Uttal, will be on the call. Thanks for getting back to us so quickly on this!

>

> Briana

> ceee- Original Message-----

> From: Julie Crocker [mailto:julie.crocker@noaa. gov]

> Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2012 11:05 AM ! f 1z

> To: Balsam, Briana

> Cc: Logan, Dennis

> Subject: Pilgrim

>

> Hi

> As | think you know our attorneys talked yesterday about pilgrim and there was a request to follow up with a
call. Do you and your staff and attorneys have time today at 3-4 pm or tomorrow between 8:30 -2:307
>

> Thanks

>

> Julie
>

> Sent from my iPhone



